
                              St. Ferdinand Parents Club 

 

 
Dear St. Ferdinand Parents,  

I am wri�ng to you today to not only speak to you about our school, but to also ask for your 
help. St. Ferdinand School has been a staple in the community and the neighborhood since 
1934. Throughout its rich history, St. Ferdinand has maintained its reputa�on of faith and 
excellence in educa�on while adap�ng to the many changes the school has gone through.   

While in the past, room parents have been recruited at the beginning of the following school year, 
this year will be different. Not only will room parents carry out their original du�es, but they will 
also have the opportunity to work with Principal Folino and the gala commitee. As the school 
prepares to celebrate its 90th Anniversary with a Gala occurring this September, we will be 
recrui�ng for room parents now for the 2024-2025 school year.  

More informa�on on the du�es and responsibili�es you will perform for the gala, will be 
available in the upcoming weeks. If you are interested in becoming a room parent for the 2024-
2025 school year, please fill out the atached form and return it to the school office by Friday, 
May 17th, 2024.  

 

Sincerely,  

Monica Miller 
Parents Club President 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


